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The air is already quite polluted in the City, so why not built that incinerator on the Hyde Park 
site, or a bit more East on the Centennial Park site? On a good westerly winds day, it would push 
the smokes, bad smells and God knows what, at sea. 
Seriously, we already going to get an airport here, you would not want a big nasty column of 
smoke obstructing the flight path. 
We do not want it here or any where else as a matter of fact. 

Regards 

Xavier David 


